
We hope you have had a good Spring 
term and that are looking forward to 
your last term at your current school 
before you join Wimbledon High!

We have listed below our induction 
activities – these are important touch 
points for us with new WHS students  

as we seek to get to know you better  
and they will give you opportunities to 
make new friends and meet some of 
your teachers.

Wishing you and your family a lovely 
break over Easter. 
Yours, Ms Kennedy

Dates for your Diary

Mid May 2025
Getting to know you

You will be invited in for an afternoon to 
meet with some other girls starting  
Year 7 in September, some Year 7 
teachers and to have a 1:1 chat about 
your move to WHS. We will send a 
questionnaire -  ‘All about you’- so 
we can gather information we think is 
important to help us manage your move 
up to senior school.  

We will send the questionnaire along 
with confirmed dates in the near future.

Tuesday 3 June 2025
2.00pm - 4.30pm
Year 7 ‘Stepping in’ afternoon

This is an opportunity for the whole of the 
new Year 7 to get together with teachers 
and Sixth formers.

Monday 2 June 2025
from 6.00pm
Year 7 parents  
‘Stepping in’ evening

This is an opportunity for your parents 
to get to know your teachers, senior 
members of staff and each other.

There will also be the opportunity to 
purchase second hand uniform  
(5.30-6.30pm).

Thursday 4 September 2025
Start of Autumn term

We will write next term with details of 
plans for September. There will likely 
be an orientation session to explore the 
school site before the rest of the school 
starts back later that morning.

Friday 5 September - 
Sat 6 September 2025

Teambuilding trip away to Hindleap 
Warren. 
Full details next term.

Dear Girls,


